BAPTIST AMBASSADORS FOR CHRIST." IL COR. 5:20

Dear Pastor & Friends,

S

June, 2023





"TOO YOUNG"

They tried to tell us ue're too young, too young to really be in love.
They said that love's a word, a word we're only heard,
But can't begin to know the meaning of.
And yet we're not too young to know, this love will last though years may go,
And then someday they may recall, we were not too young at all!

Sixty-eight years ago, these two 18 year olds vowed before the Lord and our church to love, honor and respect each other as long as we lived. That was June 7, 1955. Today we can say that because of God's unmerited favor toward us and His power, we have been able to keep these vows. Has it always been easy? No. Will it be easy till the end? Hard to tell. But we know for sure that the Lord who has guided us through mountains as well as valleys will continue to be by our side as He promised. Thank you Lord for SIXTY-EIGHT wonderful years together. We heard a comment the other day that no one stays married that long anymore...but a marriage based on real love and God's Word is a different story. Keep us in your prayers please.

Spain is going through a wild Spring, During April & May when we usually have abundant rain we had no rain, but it all came these last few weeks. This is lindering the clean up and preparation for the summer camp programs in July and August. Please pray it will all come together as we hope, and the six weeks of camp will become a reality. God bless you for your part in our lives and ministry.

LAVON & CAROLYN WATERS Apartado 242

Apartado 242 19080 Guadalajara, Spain Phone - 011 34 949 319819 Cell - 34 661 253635 "Holding forth the word of life..." Phil.2:16

web: www.watersinspain.com e-mail: waters.spain@gmail.com

camp website (Spanish): mccbautista.com